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Akekka,

Please submit my commitments to the borough assembly and the mayor regarding this Thursday the 22nd special
session regarding the Lutak dock.

I am writing all of you to express my opinion on the Lutak dock. I do not feel that the city of Haines is ready to
commit to hiring Turnagain Marine to draw up a progressive build design.

I have found it very difficult to actually find out what type infrastructure exactly the city of Haines would be asking
Turnagain Marine to design for the Lutak dock. It does not feel that the assembly has done a very good job of
making that information available to the community. This is the perfect time to pause, hold a town hall meeting to
inform the community of the Burroughs intention and listen to concerns from the community.

I spent hours trying to gain insight into what the Burrough is hoping to build and that information couldn’t be found
with any clarity of the type of dock and what it would be capable of.

Please pause on making any commitment at this time, | know from the last assembly packet that I am not the only
resident asking for design clarity

Thank you

Matt Whitman

P.O. Box 244

Haines AK 99827
Sent from my iPhone
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